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Provider Alert 
To:  Sharp Health Plan Providers and Provider Office Staff 
From:   Sharp Health Plan 
Date:  Thursday, August 4, 2022 
Subject:   Sharp Health Plan Named San Diego’s Best Health Insurance 

Attention Provider Partner: 

For the second year in a row, Sharp Health Plan was named Best Health Insurance in the 2022 San 
Diego’s Best Union-Tribune Readers Poll. We are honored to receive this title and are thankful for 
your continued support. The U-T Best recognition builds on Sharp Health Plan being named one of 
the Best Insurance Companies for Medicare Advantage in California by U.S. News earlier this year. 

We look forward to continuing to provide you and your patients with exceptional service for years to 
come. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cary B. Shames, DO, CHCQM, FABQAURP 
Vice President, Chief Medical Officer 
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